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>>> Scott Blake <scottdblake@hotmail.com> 1/14/2008 10:20 AM >>>
The proposal to install "smart thermostats" is a totally bad idea. Limit it to government buildings but not private
residences. There is enough government meddling in private lives, which is usually a detriment.

Here's a proposal to consider. There should instead be a renovation of PG&E equipment so there would be fewer or no
above ground equipment that is more prone to storm damage.

Soott Blake
Mountain View, CA
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